
 

EXETER HIGH SCHOOL 
VOLLEYBALL 

August 23, 2013 
 
EHS Volleyball Boosters 
 
RE: EXETER VOLLEYBALL BOOSTERS & PARENT MEETING 
 
Dear Boosters/Parents: 
 
On Tuesday, August 27th, we will be holding a Boosters and Parents 
meeting for the 2013 Volleyball season.  Parents of all players (Freshmen, 
JV and Varsity) are welcome and encouraged to attend.  The meeting will 
take place at 7:00pm in the cafeteria of the High School.  The meeting 
should last approximately 30 minutes. 
 
The preliminary agenda is outlined below.  Please let me know if there are 
items you would like to discuss by contacting me at the email address above. 
 
1. State of the program (middle school development -  growth) 
2. Meet the coaches 
3. Budget report (Christine Sullivan) 
4. Program needs (Coach Mike) 

a. Equipment 
b. Ordinary supplies 
c. Coaches attire (may get donated) 

5. Fundraising and Scholarship Funding 
a. Camps and/or Clinics 

6. Breast Cancer Walk and Awareness – Dig Pink night. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael C. McDonnell 
Head Coach – Exeter High School 
 

Michael C. McDonnell 
EHS Volleyball 
P.O. Box 186 
Seabrook, NH  03874 
mike@volleyballnh.com  
603-231-4082 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   
Competence Builds Confidence 

           Michael C. McDonnell


